EXECUTIVE MEETING

Date: Jan 23, 2013
Time: 6:00pm

Attendees



Regrets

Lloyd Donovan


Ken Doucette

Joe MacNeil



Terry Grant




Gary MacLean


Barry MacDonald
Gary Rideout

Jill Humphries

Ervin Roberston
Keith Hawley
Agenda Items:

1.0 Meeting

Keith reviewed the minutes from a meeting that was held with Graham Hudson on Jan 13, 2013. There were a number of items from that meeting that were to be brought up to the executive for review ie: tee times, tournaments etc. With the recent announcement on proposed rate increases it was agreed that no decisions could be made on those items until the final outcome on rate increases is put forth. 
2.0 Membership
It was agreed that our membership renewals would be sent out next week. We will include the list of tournament dates provided by the park. These tournaments would only be considered should there be a satisfactory resolution with respect to rate increases.

Our 2012 AGM is scheduled for 2:00pm Feb 17, 2013 @ St John’s Hall

Keith to draft a letter and forward to Terry so that it can be included in the mail out.

3.0 Rate Increases
The proposed rate increase presented by the park was reviewed.

All agree that the new rate for a season pass would make it out of reach for a significant portion of our membership.
The executive will be drafting a response to Mr Chip Bird and will be presenting a more formal response, which will be available to the public, at a later date.

Members of our club, with legal experience, will take the lead in our presentation to the park. These members were briefed as part of this meeting. Executive members will be available to provide any details that are required for this presentation.

4.0 Bunker Restoration
Lloyd presented an outstanding invoice from Ian Andrews for the final stage of his work. The executive agree that even though the Park doesn’t seem to be acting in good faith we would still honor our commitment. Ervin to initiate payment.
Meeting adjourned @ 08:15
